
May 19, 2018

FROM THE PRESIDENT
We had a great time Turning at Georges, I would like to thank George and Wilma Hancock and Chris Hughes for a great meal. We had smoked brisket, 
sausage and beans with all the fixings.

We had three lathe’s cranked up and some shavings were made…..

We had some visitors, Hans Showalter, Brent and Susan May and Larry and Wanda Singletary, we also have a new member Waylan Thompson.

Shirts!!! Chris Hughes needs to update her list for shirt request, If you were at the last meeting and requested a shirt please get with Chris to verify size 
and quantity and if you were not at the meeting and would like a club shirt, again get with Chris as she is working to get us the latest colors and styles !  
chris.r.hughes@att.net

P.S. Chris will be at the next meeting and can also take orders then.

Speaking of Chris, She and Keith Hughes will be moving later this year to their dream home is western Arizona, I would like to thank both of them for the 
years of time and hard work dedicated to this club, You will be missed…..

Permian Basin Fair is just a few months away and I would like to reach out to our members and ask to contribute a piece or two for our display.

And a reminder SWAT 2018
August 24-26, 2018

Waco Convention Center
https://www.swaturners.org/

Florenzio Nunez will show how to use his version of a chainsaw chop saw sled.  He will discuss how to attach and use the chainsaw in cutting logs to 
useable pieces for turning on the lathe.

   https://www.swaturners.org/

SWAT NEWS

Friday Night Lights Focussed on

"BEAT STUART BATTY"

Stuart Batty takes on the winner of the turnoff throw down between Buddy Compton and Ashley Harwood.

BUDDY COMPTON ASHLEY HARWOOD

CAJUN DINNER
6:00 PM
Purchase tickets online for $13 at
www.swaturners.org
NO SALES AT DOOR

Officers for 2018
President - Shawn Shirey

Vice  President/Program Chairman -  Rodney Quesenberry
Secretary/Treasurer - Chris Hughes

Librarian - Bob Price
Event Chairman - Jimmy Edwards
Newsletter Editor - Vance Ford

Publicity Chairman - Ernie Showalter
Photographer - Ernie Showalter

Raffle Chairman - Danny Adamson
SWAT / AAW Representative - George Hancock

Web Site Chairman - Keith Hughes

MAP TO GEORGE HANCOCK'S SHOP
NORTH

Meeting:
Saturday, May 19, 2018
10:00 AM
1709 Clark Street
Midland Texas

WEST EAST

SOUTH

Library Corner
The library is a great resource for information on most all aspects of woodturning as well as woodworking including furniture making.

Topics covered by the many books, magazine sand DVDs:
    Wood selection     Tools & Equipment     Turning
    Sanding
    Finishes
    Safety
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